

Huffman High School

class of

2024

On behalf of Huffman High School, we would like to welcome you to another awesome school year! Below are a few of the items associated with your child's senior year. The senior fee covers organized events that will take place this year to include: Senior Installation, Senior Week Activities, security for events, a memory book, a senior shirt as well as the graduation facility. THE BOARD MANDATED SENIOR FEE is \$250.00 (all-inclusive) & can be paid in one installment or in five (\$50): All \$250.00 must be paid no later than Friday January 12, 2024. All payments must be submitted electronically on ESchools Payments on Birmingham City Schools website.

https://birminghamcityal.csiepay.com/

- 1st payment- Friday, Sept. 5
- 2nd payment- Friday, Oct.5
- 3rd payment- Friday, Nov.5
- 4th payment- Friday, Dec.5
- 5th payment- Friday, Jan. 5th

Please note that cap/gown and senior pictures are NOT INCLUDED in the senior fee amount.

For Updates and announcements <u>parents</u> please subscribe to <u>www.remind.com</u>
Last Names A-L \implies Text: @hhsp24al \implies To the number: 81010

Last Names M-Z ⇒ Text:@hhsp24mz ⇒ To the number: 81010

If you have any questions please contact the sponsors through the remind app or email Mrs. Stewart-Hicks dstewart@bhm.k12.al.us, Ms. Dunn bdunn@bm.k12.al.us, Jhane Mathis jmathis@bhm.k12.al.us

Disclaimer: There are no refunds on senior fees. It is at the principal's discretion to refund monies due to disciplinary issues, sicknesses or other arranged appoints.